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association of university and college employees 

Bev Westbrook 
Canadian Literature 
Ponderosa Annex C 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear·Bev: 

February 10, 1982 

If you should decide to go ahead with your application for reclassification 
Katy Young has advised that your situation is one of MISCLASSIFICATION and you 
should make this clear on your original request form. 

Yours truly, 

Caro 1 e Cameron 
Union .Organiser 
AUCE Local l 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


